
  

   

 

16 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As part of my own continued professional development I have been researching blogs and 
published articles on revision strategies.  These strategies have been communicated to 
Yr11 students and Yr13 Chemists via email over the previous few weeks. I hope that the 
boys have found these tips useful.  Ultimately what we want is for the boys to use their 
revision time effectively and to adopt an evidence based approach which makes best use 
of their time. The emails discuss a range of approaches and strategies in addition to 
giving advice on how to effectively plan a revision programme.     
 
We recognise that parents have a really important role to play in supporting their sons in 
the lead up to exams and I have now saved the emails on the website so that all students 
and parents can read the tips and advice that have been circulated to date.  The page is 
here and the link is just under the staff names entitled ‘revision tips’: http://www.bws-
school.org.uk/Curriculum-Exams/Science/  As more emails are sent the document will be 
updated. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

Dr Emma Baker 
Director of Science and Head of Chemistry 

 


